
 
 
 

Griffith North Public School 
Boonah Street Griffith NSW 2680 
T 69621043 F 69641453 Email griffithn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.augriffithn-Website: 
www.griffithn-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au u 

 

North Weekly News  

Tuesday, 4 March 2025 Term 1 Week 6 

 
 

 

 
PBL “Reach for the Stars” Badges and 
Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received our “Reach for the Stars” Gold Star 
Award and badge: 

K-2 Tawhiri (1/2U) for 
displaying responsibility 
towards his learning and a 
genuine care for his friends.  

 

 

 

3-6 Halle (3A) for being a 
responsible community 
member and caring for her 
peers.  

 

 

 

 

School Leaders’ Civic Reception 
Last Wednesday our Captains, Vice Captains and 
Prefects attended the 2025 School Leaders’ Civic 
Reception at the Griffith Regional Theatre. Mayor, 
Councillor Doug Curran and Member for Murray, 
Helen Dalton presented our leaders with a 
certificate and badge. The Captains, Vice Captains 
and Prefects represented GNPS in a very respectful 
manner.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arriving at School on Time 
Arriving at school on time is very important for all 
students as it: 

• ensures that students don’t miss out on 

important learning activities scheduled early 

in the day when the students are most alert, 

• helps students learn the importance of 

punctuality and routine, 

• gives students time to greet their friends 

before class and therefore, 

• reduces the opportunity for classroom 

disruption. 

Lateness is recorded as partial absence and must be 
explained by parents or carers in the same way as 
other forms of absence. 

 

Dates To Remember 
Thurs 6 March AECG Meeting 2pm 
Mon 10 March Riverina Swimming 
Tues 11 March K-2 Assembly – 1A Hosting 

3-6 Assembly – Swimming Carnival 
Ribbons  

Wed 12 March NAPLAN Writing for both Year 3 and 5 
Thurs 13 Mar NAPLAN Year 5 Reading and 

Conventions of Language  
Mon 17 March NAPLAN Year 5 Numeracy 
Tues 18 March K-6 Assembly – Harmony Day Assembly 
Wed 19 March NAPLAN Year 3 Reading and 

Conventions of Language 
Thurs 20 Mar NAPLAN Year 3 Numeracy 
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Staff News 
I will be taking leave from Wednesday 12 March 
for the remainder of the term.  Mr Arnold will 
be Relieving Principal. Miss Beltrame will teach 
3A, while Mr Arnold is Relieving Principal.  

 
Yr 6 to Yr 7 Transition to High School 
2025  
To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2026, you will 
need to complete an online Expression of 
Interest (EOI), Placement not required (PNR) 
details, or a paper form can be submitted. EOI 
links will be emailed to Year 6 parents today, 
Tuesday 4 March. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance  
Congratulations to Year 4 and Year 6 who both had 
92% attendance for Week 5. They were closely 
followed by Year 5 with 87%. Keep up the great 
work. Year 4 and Year 6 will both receive extra play 
as their reward for great attendance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assembly Awards  -  Term 1 Week 6 

 

KA Ayat,  Valentino,  Eleanor  
KD Chaz, Chelsea, Ella  
KM Jericho, Deacon, Imsal  
1A Nate, Kenzi, Kairi  
1C Ava, Bowen, Prancy  
1/2U Devan, Jordy, Edie  
2C Andy, Violet, Harry  
2M Aishal, Mila, Jordy  
Italian Elliot, Georgia  
3MG Olivia, Reyan  
3A Riley, Owen 
4V Natalia, Tarren  

4S Mahalia, Alexander 
4/5H Hunter, Judd  
5J Zaid, Emily  
5/6P Levi, Sohaylah  
6H Alisha, Arav  
6W Yahya, Teleah 
Italian  Rihan, Makayla 
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PBL Reward Tickets 
Congratulations to the following students who 
were drawn out of the PBL Reward Ticket box 
for following school expectations: 
 

• Mila  

• Nate x2 

• Dre  

• Hayden  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COVID/Illness 

We want to ensure the health and safety of all our 
students and staff. If your child is feeling unwell or 
shows any symptoms, we kindly ask that you test 
them for COVID-19 and keep them at home until  
they have fully recovered. Thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Griffith AECG Meeting 
AECG meetings provide opportunities for Aboriginal 
people to be actively involved in all decision-making 
that is relevant to education and training through a 
collaborative consultative process.  

 
When: Thursday 6 March 
Time: 2.00pm 
Location: MRHS Griffith Site ALEC room 

 
 
Griffith North Mic’d Up – Episode 4 

This episode is about the GNPS P&C. Brought to you 
by Elizabeth, Sierra, Liam, Riley & Joanie. 
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGZIo1nkvU/N0S8Xab73Rb4o3e3Zd7JGQ/view?utm_content=

DAGZIo1nkvU&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h

eea5987f94 

 

 
 
Sports News 
Riverina Cricket 
Last week I travelled to Maitland to represent the 
Riverina at the PSSA State Cricket Carnival.  We 
played four matches and Riverina won two and lost 
two. I was honoured to be selected as Vice-captain 
of the Riverina Cricket Team, for two years running. 
I had a wonderful time and caught up with some old 
friends from last year and made many new friends 
this year.  
By Joshua  
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PSSA Griffith Zone Soccer Team 
Congratulations to Connor, Roland, Ben, Oaklan 
and Elijah who were all selected for the Griffith 
PSSA Zone Soccer teams last week.  The boys 
will travel to Wagga on Wednesday 26 March to 
trial for the Riverina teams. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leeton/Narrandera/ Griffith AFL Team 
Congratulations to Riley who was selected to 
play in the Leeton-Narrandera-Griffith AFL team 
and to Cowen and Jack who will play as part of 
an invitational team when trialling for the 
Western Riverina Team on Tuesday 11 March. 
We would like to wish Riley, Cowen and Jack 
every success at these trials. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PSSA Rugby League Trials 
This Wednesday, Riley, Judd, Kingsley, Zion, Aquino, 
Joshua, Joe and Heath will trial for the 
Leeton/Narrandera/Griffith 11’s and Opens Rugby 
League Teams. We would like to wish these boys all 
the best for these trials.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PSSA Griffith Zone Touch Trials 
This Friday, Josh, Judd, Jack, Dre, Heath, Cowen, 
Oscar, Kyle, Mila, Charlotte, Celine, Kadie, Lylah, 
Amelie, Georgia, Georgia, Sophie, Leila and Sarah 
will trial for the Zone boys’ and girls’ touch teams. 
We would like to wish them the best of luck for 
these trials.   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


